



ST MICHAEL'S CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Jackson

Lower Street, Tettenhall,

Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF

01902 558845

15th April 2024

Musical Instrument Tuition for 2024-2025

Dear Parents,

As you may know, there is the opportunity for children at St Michael's to have musical tuition to learn the violin or a brass instrument.

We are currently in the process of organising musical tuition for next year and would like to know if there are any other children who would like to join in. It is an excellent opportunity to develop the skills learnt in our whole class instrument lessons or to learn something new and presents excellent value for money – private instrument tuition for individuals can be very expensive but learning in a small group at school makes the cost far more manageable.

We would recommend that a new learner only takes on one instrument at the start. It is very important to establish a good pattern of practising at home to build up skills – having two instruments to practice can make this very hard work at the start and we want music to be fun. There is always the opportunity to take up another instrument after the first year if your child shows particular interest and skill.

Please complete the attached agreement form if you would like your child to have the opportunity to learn a musical instrument in the next academic year. Musical tuition for either violin or brass for the year will cost a total of £150.00 payable in 2 instalments of £75.00. The first instalment is payable no later than **Friday 21**st **June 2024** with the second instalment due by Friday 22nd November 2024.

If you would like to take this opportunity, you must sign the agreement form attached and commit to the payment terms detailed above for the whole academic year (please note that payment must be made for the whole year even if your child stops taking lessons part way through), as we must pay for the whole year as a school.

Lessons will not be delivered to pupils until payment is received.

Forms and the first payment for academic year 24-25 must be received no later than **Friday 21**st **June 2024** so that we can arrange the tuition. You will receive further details confirming the tuition once all interest and payments are received and once the groups have been organised.

Kind regards,

PP H-M Navatel

Mrs K Jackson Headteacher

stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk























ST MICHAEL'S CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Jackson Lower Street, Tettenhall, Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF 01902 558845

Music Tuition Agreement Form 2024 - 2025

Please tick one, or number in order of preference. I would like my child to be enrolled for brass tuition for academic year 2024-2025 I would like my child to be enrolled for violin tuition for academic year 2024-2025	Class:
I would like my child to be enrolled for violin tuition for academic year 2024-202	r academic year 2024-2025.
	r academic year 2024-2025.
I have made payment of £75.00 via The School Gateway to cover the first install for music tuition 2024-2025 and agree to pay the second instalment no later that Friday 22 nd November 2024. I understand that I am responsible for both paymenduring the academic year my child wishes to cease tuition.	ond instalment no later than sponsible for both payments if
Signed: (parent/carer) Date:	(parent/carer)

Ofsted

Schools of Sanctuary















